December 4, 2014

Dear Supervisor Frentzen,

My apologies for what I am about to ask you, after such a short time in office, but the purpose if this letter is
to ask you to accept my resignation from the Board of the Planning Commission.

The twice monthly Board meetings, with their respective all encompassing board packages, is consuming
far more of my time than I ever imagined it would.

I have new business commitments in 2015 that could take me out of state, and therefore would respectfully
ask that you accept my resignation from the Commission Board.

As you are aware, I am unable to attend the meeting on December 11® due to scheduled eye surgery, and I
regret any disruption that this will cause to District 2’s subsequent representation, and hope that finding a
replacement by January will not cause you too much inconvenience.

SmwrelW

Lewis Ridgeway
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